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March 31, 2011 - Leonard FCA groups met on Tuesday night to plan several upcoming events,
as outlined below. The community is invited to be a part of all of these events and help support
the local FCA huddles.

On Friday, April 1, students of Leonard ISD will be offered the opportunity to attend a basketball
game between several men out of the FCA office in Dallas and the LISD coaching staff.
Admission will be $1 per student/person, and the game will begin just after lunch time (around 1
p.m.)

  

On Monday, May 9, at 7 p.m., the Leonard FCA Huddles will have their yearly banquet to install
new junior high and high school officers. All parents, students and FCA Leadership are
encouraged to attend this event. A covered dish meal will be served, so each family is asked to
bring a couple of dishes to share. Paper goods and tea will be provided.

On Friday, May 13, the 6th Annual Golf Tournament will be held at Webb Hill Country Club with
registration beginning at 11:30 and a shotgun start at 1 p.m. The registration fee is $85 per
person and includes lunch, cart, two mulligans and the round of golf. Call Eugene Kegans at
903-587-3363 or 903-815-2994 or Larry Thompson at 903-587-2493 or 903-227-0194 to
register or for questions.

Students on the junior high and high school campuses need to fill out application forms for
leadership positions for the 2011-12 school year. See Coach Don Daniels for the application
forms if you would like to apply for a leadership position in either huddle.

Students in leadership roles in the junior high or high school huddles will have the opportunity to
attend Leadership Camp at Hardin Simmons University June 7 - 10. Registration forms will be
handed out soon for students to register to be able to attend. Scholarships are available for
students needing financial help. Students need to see Coach Don Daniels for registration forms.

FCA Sports Camp will be held June 21 - 24 at Dallas Baptist University. The adult huddle
approved financing one girl and one boy to attend this camp. Students need to see Coach Don
Daniels for registration forms.
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